
 

 

 

Haslingden 

High 

School 
 

Telephone: (01706) 215726    Fax: (01706) 219861 

email: school@haslingdenhigh.com 

Headteacher: Mark Jackson  BSc (Hons)  MA 

Achievement for all 

Specialist Arts, Maths & Computing College 
 

 

Broadway, HASLINGDEN, Rossendale, Lancashire  BB4 4EY 

 

 
 
 
 
 
         
 
           12th March 2014 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re:  Austria Ski Trip – February 2015 
 
Thank you for your initial deposit of £75 for the intended ski trip to Austria in 2015. 
 
I am pleased to confirm that the ski company has now provisionally booked our accommodation in Schaidberg. 
If you would like further information on Schaidberg then you can visit the following website at 
www.schaidberg.at.  
 
We are still currently awaiting confirmation of the flights as these are only released by the airline at least 11 
months prior to departure. Expected dates at present are either leaving Friday 13th February 2015 and 
returning Thursday 19th February or leaving Saturday 14th February 2015 and returning Friday 20th February 
2015. As soon as we receive confirmation of flights and dates from the ski company then we will inform you. 
 
The first deposit has now been banked. We have set out below the payment schedule for the trip as a 
whole, so you can budget accordingly. Payments must be made by the deadlines as we have a strict 
payment schedule from the travel company.  
  

Payment Stage Amount Date due 

Stage 1 payment £150 1st April 2014 

Stage 2 payment £250 23rd June 2014 

Stage 3 payment £250 12th September 2014 

Final Balance £250 6th December 2014 

 
Installments can be made online via Parentpay. However, please be aware that if you choose to pay by 
Parentpay then an extra £15 administration charge will be incurred. Alternatively you can pay by cash or 
cheque (made payable to Haslingden High School with your child’s name on the reverse) and no 
administration charge will apply. If sending cash please ensure that this is provided in an envelope with 
your child’s name clearly indicated.  
 
Should you have any further queries regarding the ski trip (including payment) please do not hesitate to 
contact either of us on the number above. 
 
Yours sincerely,    

 
 

N Mongan   S Jeffrey 
  
Mrs N Mongan  Mrs S Jeffrey 
Trip Coordinator  Trip Coordinator
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